Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

December 7, 2018

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Public Schools District Supervisors/Principals In-Charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of all winning coaches of
the 2018 Division Technolympics for both elementary and secondary levels on
Monday, December 10, 2018, 1:00 o' clock in the afternoon at the Arthur S.
Juada Hall, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

Only winning coaches in dish gardening and silk screen preparation and
T-shirt printing are requested to attend in the elementary level.

Important matters regarding the conduct of the 2019 Regional
Technolympics to be held ot Cabatuan National Comprehensive High Schoal,
Cabatuan, lloilo on January 4-6, 2019 will be taken up.

Immediate dissemination is earnestly desired.

Very truly yours,

P

SALVAD@R O. OCHAVO, Jr., Ed.D., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent &
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‘“May Ratawhayan ag Raliapayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




